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Data from form "Feedback (DPBH)" was received on 8/27/2021 10:57:14 AM. 

Design a new form. 

Field Value 

Name  

Email  

Department  

Division  

FeedbackType Concern/Solution 

IdeaPosted Yes 

ResourcesRequired No 

SpecificTopic Covid-19 Vaccine Mandate for All NSHE Students 

IdeaTitle Mandated Vaccines is illegal when under EUA. 
First of all, it is against human rights to require that we 
must get a vaccine. Second of all, it is extremely 
unethical to require EUA vaccines to attend school. I 
believe this is wrong and will not stand for it but I will 
also not be punished, by not being able to enroll. The 
Vaccine that has full fda approval is the Pfizer BioTech 
Comirnaty not the Pfizer BioTech Covid-19 Vaccine, thus 
making it illegal to mandate for schools & workplaces under 
21 U.S. Code Sec.360bbb-3(e)(1)(A)(ii)(III), “authorization 

IdeaDescription for medical products for use in emergencies,” it is 
unlawful to deny someone a job or an education because they 
refuse to be an experimental subject. Instead, potential 
recipients have an absolute right to refuse EUA vaccines. 
In this regard, I find that is completely unethical & 
immoral to mandate this vaccine for all NSHE students to  
enroll for spring 2022 semester. Please, for the love of 
god, realize that this is unfair and immoral, not to 
mention stressful as a young student who is invested in 
their education.  
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